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MARTIN COUNTY, FLORIDA 
SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM 

TO: Honorable Members of the Board of 
County Commissioners 

DATE:     December 28, 2020 

 

VIA: Taryn Kryzda  
 County Administrator  

 

FROM:  Kevin V Abbate 
 Parks Director 

 

REF:  21-0238 
SUBJECT:  PARKS AND RECREATION BOAT RAMP PROGRAM UPDATE 

 
On December 8, 2020, the Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) requested an update on 
the status of County boat ramps.  The Parks Boat Ramp Renovation Program (BRCIP) was 
adopted during the FY20 Capital Improvement Program (CIP) for the Parks and Recreation 
Department (PRD).  The program was designed to improve safety, appearance and performance 
of County owned and operated boat ramps.  This Supplemental Memorandum will provide the 
status and condition of each County owned boat ramp. 
 
TK/KA/dr 
Attachment 
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